

NEWSLETTERHot on the Scent

Hi Everyone,

I'm getting excited with the prospect that we are able to hunt again soon - I even clipped my horses today. I am pleased we are at level 2, so we can get out there and listen to the music of hounds once more. A big thank you to Val for sorting out a new card and being on the ball enough for us to be ready to go as soon as we legally can. There will be a few differences to think about such as whether you travel with others or travel on your own to meetings. If you feel sick at all or your breakfast doesn't taste right don't come out (loss of taste is one of the first signs of Covid infection apparently). No sharing of hip flasks or water bottles so make sure you have a water bottle tucked in your saddle blanket. And as always be as prepared as you can to avoid untoward events occurring - make sure your gear is in good order- this is no time for broken reins or stirrup leathers. Hand sanitizer will be available at the hunts to use before eating and we will keep a list of everyone who attends for tracking purposes which hopefully won't be needed. Any questions give Albert, Val or myself a call. Please check our 0832 99505 before each hunt.

Important information for Sunday - At 11.45 am gather at the wool shed for briefing, bring your own afternoon tea, coffee & tea will be provided, please follow the pre-hunt brief guidelines. Any non-members who wish to attend must contact Val beforehand, 021 433 159 the cap is \$60 per hunt for adults and \$20 for children.

First time members cost is \$240.00

Look forward to seeing you all soon

Janine





NEWSLETTERHot on the Scent

Bits and Bobs

Hello

The hounds have been in work during Level 3 and are raring to go and so am I The quiz winners were Jo & Poodle, theres a bottle of bubbles coming your way. GO HARE

Daf

Hound Sweepstake 2020 (something different)

At Opening Hunt Sunday 24 th May we will be putting 20 Hounds @ \$50 each into a sweepstake.

This will be 16 hunted hounds and 4 new entrants.

The draw will be made at the Opening Hunt Breakfast.

Hound points will be given at each hunt, there will also be two wild cards drawn one from each group at each hunt.

IMPORTANT - LIMITED HOUNDS FOR SWEEPSTAKE - GET IN QUICK

There are only 20 hounds, so get your names and money into Albert before Sunday 17 $^{\rm th}$

Normal trophies and prizes will be given at Closing Hunt Sunday June 28 th



Thanks to our sponsors



BMW Sport Horses

We take in horses for schooling and fitness training Michelle Wakeling Ph 021 347364 09 4312940 Email:bmwsporthorse@icloud.com



Pacific Motor Group Ltd

POLARIS,



NEWSLETTER Hot on the Scent

Hunt Card revised 2020

Opening Hunt

Sunday 24th May Leaf property, 2565 Ararua Rd, Matakohe

Wednesday 27 th May Keay property, 1377 Paparoa - Oakleigh Rd, Paparoa

Saturday 30th May TBC

Sunday 31st May TBC

Wednesday $3^{\rm rd}$ June Nelson/Jurisich/Vallings Property - Leaving from 595 Waiotira Road

Sunday 7 th June Lupton/Vincent property, 104 Marohemo Rd, Maungaturoto Wednesday 10 th June Smales Property, Smales road off Golden Stairs Rd, Maungatoroto,

Saturday 13 th June Marlow/Blackwood property, 5705 Pouto Rd, Pouto.

Sunday 14th June Marlow/Blackwood property, 5705 Pouto Rd, Pouto.

Wednesday 17 th June Leaf property, 2565 Ararua Rd, Matakohe

Sunday 21^{st} June Nelson/Jurisich/Vallings Properties 100 Russekrd Waiotira

Wednesday 24 $^{\rm th}$ June Wakeling lease Property, 240 Ryan Rd, Mangawhai

Sunday 28 $^{\rm th}$ June (closing hunt) Hargreaves property, 2076 Oneriri Rd, Kaiwaka

Thanks to our sponsors



BMW Sport Horses

We take in horses for schooling and fitness training Michelle Wakeling Ph 021 347364 09 4312940 Email:bmwsporthorse@icloud.com



Pacific Motor Group Ltd

www.pacificmotorgroup.co.nz